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The American Physical Therapy Association recommends education that promotes psychological safety within 
the workplace and learning environments across the physical therapy profession. 
 
 
Explanation of Reference Numbers [use for House policy]: 
BOD P00‐00‐00‐00 stands for Board of Directors/month/year/page/vote in the Board of Directors minutes; the "P" indicates that it is a 
position (see below). For example, BOD P06‐22‐05‐04 means that this position can be found in the June 2022 Board of Directors meeting 
minutes on Page 5 and that it was Vote 4. 
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